
November 10, 2015 Special Meeting of Electors to Decide on Old Town Hall Issue 

Town of Garfield Special Meeting of the 
Electors to decide on Old Town Hall Issue 
Tuesday, November 10, 2015 – immediately 
Following the Town Levy Meeting  
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Dickinsen called the special meeting of the electors to decide the 
issue of the old town hall to order on Tuesday, November 10, 2015 
immediately following the town levy meeting in the town hall on Hillcrest 
Road. Present were Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine 
Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and 
Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance were road 
patrolman Don Brasda, Alice Glavin, Kevin Anderson, and Lisa Walker. 
 
Chairman Dickinsen explained the issue of requesting offers rather than 
soliciting bids for the old hall, as the board has been advised by the 
Wisconsin Towns Association attorneys. 
 
Alice Glavin asked what the cost of the outhouse only, to be used as a 
chicken coop, however the board stated the outhouse is part of the property, 
which consists of the buildings and approximately three-quarter acre of 
land.  
 
Motion by Glenn Fremstad to advertise for soliciting offers for the sale of the 
buildings and land, seconded by Clark Walker. Motion carried. Clerk will place 
ad for offers in the Ad-Delite. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
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